
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 1, 2019 
 
 
Dear SPCS Parents, 
 
 
The Catholic Youth Sports League (CYSL) is an exciting way for your child(ren) to 
get active and involved at St. Paul Catholic School.  The grade breakdown for 
eligibility to participate in our available sports, is listed below.  We will have 
required parent meetings prior to the Fall and Spring Athletic seasons, to discuss 
the upcoming season and CYSL policies.  The dates for these meetings will be 
announced as the 2019-2020 season approaches.  Feel free to contact me or 
Clay Carrell if you have any questions about any of our sports programs. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Jennifer Lyons     Clay Carrell 
SPCS Co-Athletic Director    SPCS Co-Athletic Director 
lyonsj@stpaulcatholic.net    850-304-8328 
850-324-1365 
 
 
 
CYSL Sports Programs 
 
Cheer:  6th – 8th Grade 
Tackle Football:  6th – 8th Grade 
Flag Football:  3rd – 8th Grade (Co-Ed) 
Basketball:  3rd – 8th Grade (Girls Teams/Boys Teams) 
Volleyball:  5th – 8th Grade (Girls Teams) 
Track:  3rd – 8th Grade (Co-Ed) 
Soccer:  Kindergarten – 8th Grade 
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